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NEXT DINNER MEETING -  JULY 6TH  2022 

DINNER - 6:30PM FOR 7:00pm 

DANNEMORA GARDENS 
  

 

  OUR JULY BUSINESS MEETING  
 WEDNESDAY - JULY 20TH  2022 

6:45pm for 7:00pm   

Venue: - Pavilion Room, Dannemora Gardens, 30 Matarangi Rd, Botany 

Host:          

Email address for all club correspondence: - 

info@howicklions.org.nz 

International Club No. 3766 - 023112 

Depot (LEP) keys held by: - 

Tony Blair;   Dave Downie;   Brian Stocking;   Colin Salt; Grant Taylor 

Online Banking - ANZ Highbrook 

 Administration Account  01-0215-0073362-00 

Community a/c - 01;   Convention a/c - 03; 

Apologies for all meetings to Secretary Alan by prior Monday  

Monthly - First Wednesday Monthly - Third Wednesday 

6:30 pm for 7:00 pm 6:45 pm for 7:00 pm 

 A Friendly Reminder... 
Catering for our Dinner Meetings require that we communicate 

numbers to Dannemora by Tuesday morning latest. 
It is essential that apologies and meal bookings are communicated 

to David Westwick and Secretary Shauna no later than Monday 
evening. Thank you for your assistance. 

JULY DINNER ROSTER 

CHANGE OF OFFICERS 2022—2023 
 
  
Greeter:  Ella Curtis Invocation:   Paul Curtis 

Cashier:  Jean Wigzell Bar Duty:   Neil Hornblow 

Beverages:  Tony Blair  
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Hi Folks, 
I am very pleased to advertise the fact that June has started off with a 
very positive hiss and roar! as we get back to some normality, cooking 
Sausage Sizzles, located at Botany Bunnings. 
I have WhatsApp working again, so I can keep Sausage Sizzle workers up 
to date. I will also phone rostered workers ,should we encounter any 
changes. I make a personal apology to Tony and Colin on this matter. I 
want to keep great workers.  
I am very pleased to promote the fact that Hillary Leo's are very 
experienced Sausage Sizzle Cooks. Shauna has been so good to offer 
their help throughout the month of July too. 
2 of our Hillary Leo students that help with our Sausage Sizzles are 
going on the Taranaki Youth Camp late this year.  They are a great joy to 
work with. 
The latest news - Manurewa Lions have agreed to transfer Hillary Leos to 
us. 
We had the pleasure of Rebecca, our Lion  Visitor from South Africa - put 
her hand up to help us, on our very first Sausage Sizzle, she is a brilliant 
worker! 
Rebecca was going to attend our 60th Anniversary too, unfortunately, 
she fell sick, we wish you a very speedy recovery Rebecca. 
23rd June both Tina Singh and I attended The Hillary College Alumni 
Awards. This was a very worthwhile event to encounter. They had 3 
award winner presentations. 
We Met Helen Murray The youngest award Winner, a young Dr who 
specialises in the Dementia field. We have got her details to invite her to 
speak to us in the very near future, 
Another award Winner Tex Edwards, The Founder of 2 Degrees, a 
fascinating Kiwi Entrepreneur, he had so many great stories to share. 
The 3rd award winner built a well being mental health app called Clear 
Head, 
A great help for young people who require immediate advice online. 
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25th June, Neil and I attended GTL Training in Bombay for our zone.  
I prepared to dress with many warm layers when I realised the venue 
was a rural Scout Hall.    
26th June our wonderful 60th Anniversary at The Howick Club. 
I would like to thank Alan Sheath for preparing the entire programme 
for us, the PowerPoint, the media advertising, invites etc. 
I would also like to thank David Westwick for helping with invites too.  
I would like to thank Shauna Eldridge for providing all the decorations 
and preparing each table for us, plus providing some wine for our 
tables. 
I would like to thank Brian Stocking for organising the 60th Cake for us. 
I would like to thank Jean and Denis for the raffles and media work. 
I would like to thank the many helpers that put banners up and 
laminated mats on the tables and those who took care of our visitors at 
their tables and many other chores behind the scenes,. I heard so many 
great compliments about our menu. the decorations, the PowerPoint, 
our raffles and so much more.  
I am very proud of the fact that everyone enjoyed themselves, we put 
on a great party. 
For those that were unable to attend due to sick Family, we did miss 
you, and we wish you a very speedy recovery too. 
30th June, my final zone 7 meeting for this year as President. 
I welcome the new Leaders Team with open arms. 
 
Yours in Lionism, 
Judith Korau 
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Our June Dinner Meeting was a Quiz night, to test the knowledge of members and 
partners. 
It was a  fun night and the winning team was:- 

David & Peggy and Dave and Dee and Jean 

 
 

Quiz Master Alan 
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Quiz Master Alan with visiting 
Lion from South Africa Rebecca 

Bullough 
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Our 60th Charter anniversary Luncheon took place on Sunday 26 June at the 
Howick Club. I would like to thank all the Lions who helped to set up the room on 
the day. Special thanks must go to Shauna for organising the venue and for 
decorating all of the tables. 
My thanks to Brian Stocking for organising the Anniversary Cake and with David 
Westwick for assisting me in organising invitations to past members and local 
dignitaries. Our gratitude  must also go to Jean and to Denis for organising the raffle 
and what a success it was. Only Jean could have sold raffle tickets to the Howick 
Club staff and how appropriate that they were winners. My thanks to Denis for 
taking all of the photos of the event. 
The feed-back I have received has been positive and particularly from the families of 
Brian Harris and Ian Packwood. 
Finally to Karen for putting up with me being grumpy and stressed for the past 
couple of months.  
 
Clive Butler Past President of our chartering Club gave the Toast to Howick Lions 
Our former Mayor of Howick Morrin Cooper, Howick Historian Alan La Roche and 
Chair of the Local Board Adele White spoke appreciatively of the work that the 
Lions Club of Howick has put into the Howick Community over the last 60 years. 
The highlight of course was the acknowledgement of the  tremendous humanitarian 
work that Agnes Li carries out  by the presentation of the highest honour a Lions 
Club can give , that of a Melvin Jones Fellowship. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Agnes receiving her Melvin Jones Fellowship Plaque and Pin. 
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Setting up the room. 
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The Speeches 
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Fellowship– Past Members and the Visiting Clubs of Pakuranga-
Panmure; Buckland's Beach, Papatoetoe and Blockhouse Bay.  
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Lunch and the Raffle 
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Cutting of The Cake—Morrin Cooper on the Cornet—”Happy Birthday 
 
 
 
 

PDG Sarolta wins a raffle prize 
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President Neil Hornblow 

Immediate Past President Judith Korau 
1st Vice President Tina Singh 
Secretary Shauna Eldridge 
Treasurer Jan Tait 
LCIF Co-ordinator Judith Korau 
Membership Director Paul Curtis 

Tail Twister:  Jean Wigzell   Lion Tamer(s):   

Almoner:    Health & Safety Officer:  
Historian:         Bulletin Editor:   

Beeswax Eco-Wraps;  Paul Curtis 
DMG Liaison;  David Westwick 
Club Branded Apparel;  Denis McKenna 
Club Website Management;  Paul Curtis 
Lions Christmas Cakes;  Jan Tait, Agnes Li 
Spectacle Recycling;   
Lion Mints Sales & Distribution; Neil Hornblow 
Pest-Free Howick Paul Curtis  
Sausage Sizzles;  Judith Korau (logistics),  (bookings),  
  
Schools Hot Chips Service;  Lead Lion - Tony Blair    
Water Safety Picnic;   

Administration & Finance; Jan Tait 
Fellowship;  
Membership; Paul Curtis 
Youth Affairs;  
   
Community Projects;  
  
Communications; Paul Curtis, Colin Salt, Jan Tait. 
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Birthdays 
Alan Sheath 

Anniversaries 
Dave & Dee Downie 

Brian & Gillian Stocking 

EDITORIAL 
This is my last epistle as editor of the Tatler. 
 
It has been extremely difficult to put it together over the last 
12 months due to COVID restricting meetings and projects to 
report on. However I have tried to capture as much content as 
possible each month. 
 
I wish all the best to the new Editor. 
Alan Sheath 
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The Howick Lions Club TATLER is issued 11 months of the year to all members 
via email. Printed booklets of the digital version (B&W) are also produced. 

Thanks to Lion Denis McKenna for printing & binding.  

     
July  6 Change of Officers @ Dannemora 
 10 Sausage Sizzle—Bunnings Botany 
 17 Sausage Sizzle—Bunnings Botany 
 20  Business Meeting @ Dannemora  
 27  Dinner Buckland's Beach Yacht Club. 
  Meet District Governor Ricky Singh 
  31 Sausage Sizzle—Bunnings Botany 
Aug17 Business Meeting @ Dannemora 
Sept 7 Dinner Meeting @ Dannemora 
      21  Business Meeting @ Dannemora 
Oct  5 Dinner Meeting @ Dannemora 
      19 Business Meeting @ Dannemora 
Nov 2 Dinner Meeting @ Dannemora 
 5 Howick 175 Lunch Pakuranga Rugby Club 
 12 Howick 175—Beach Picnic 
 16 Business Meeting @ Dannemora 
Dec 7 Christmas Dinner Meeting @ Dannemora 
 21 Business Meeting Dannemora 
Jan 18 Business Meeting Dannemora 
Feb 1  Dinner Meeting Dannemora 
 10-12 District Convention 
  Hosted by Pakuranga-Panmure  
 15 Business Meeting Dannemora 
Mar 1 Dinner Meeting @ Dannemora 
 15 Business Meeting @ Dannemora 
Apr 5 Dinner Meeting @ Dannemora 
 19 Business Meeting @ Dannemora 
May 3 Dinner Meeting @ Dannemora 
 17 Business Meeting @ Dannemora 
June 7 Dinner Meeting @ Dannemora 
 21 Business Meeting @ Dannemora 
 
 
 
 

 
MULTI-DISTRICT 2023  28030 APRIL 2023 INVERCARGILL 
INTERNATIONAL  7-11 JULY 2023. BOSTON MASSACHUSETTS 
DISTRICT 202K   10-12 FEBRUARY—HOSTED BY PAKURANGA PANMURE 

Charter 
Presented 
March 
1962 


